
From: Bryan Esenberg <Bryan.Esenberg@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 3:34 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fw: Invitation - NHS’ Annual Awards Dinner Thursday, March 16  
 
Afternoon Steve, 
 
I did attend the NHS Annual Dinner on March 16, 2023.  In the event my colleagues do not remember to 
send this email, I was joined by Irma Morales and Esther Guiterez.   We joined in our official capacity at 
the invitation of the host.  Commissioner Novara recommended and supported our attendance.  No 
gifts, award or payment was provided or anticipated. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Bryan Esenberg 

Managing Deputy Commissioner 
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